
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

 This letter is to notify you that we may be unable to make you an offer as an  

Owner Operator or as a Driver for an Owner Operator based on our leasing 

criteria, including information received from DAC Services (DAC). 

 DAC does not make these decisions and is unable to provide you with the  

specific reasons for them.  You have the right to dispute the accuracy or 

completeness of any information contained in such reports by contacting DAC.  You 

be asked to provide your full name, mailing address, social security number, the 

name of our company and a copy of your drivers license and social security number 

card for identification purposes. 

 

    Consumer Department 

    DAC Services 

    4110 S. 100 E. Ave. 

    Tulsa, OK.  74145 

 

Thank you for your interest in our company. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Glenn K. Rost 

Safety Department 

 

 

 

____________________________      ________________________________ 

Print Name                                           Social Security Number 

 

 

____________________________      ________________________________ 

Applicant's Signature                          Date 

 

 


